School Council Minutes: 3/2/22

Agenda:

What is going well at lunchtimes and how can we make lunchtimes better for all children.

Miss Judge joined us for this meeting to hear what the children think about lunchtimes and to listen
to their ideas.

What is going well:

e Children liked having a timetable for activities — it feels fair

e They enjoy it when they get to play with equipment

e MDS are easy to talk to

e With how breaks are split, there is much more space on the KS2 playground than when it
used to be the whole of KS2 out there — less arguing

e We usually get enough time to eat in the hall

e The food is tasty

e The hall is less busy than before lockdowns

What would make lunchtimes even better:

e Girl’s football

e More equipment: skipping ropes, hoops, scavenger hunts, table tennis table
e Reading/ relaxation area — not everyone wants to run around

e Quiet activities area / room — colouring and puzzles

e Background music on in the hall when we are eating

e KS2 want to be able to use the MUGA

e Adults to join in with the games — helping turn the ends at skipping

e Sports competitions / challenges set up

e Inthe summer we need more shade — big umbrellas or canopies

e Lunchtime awards / stickers

The children discussed wanting to encourage nature with more plants and bug houses — | will discuss
this with the science eco groups.

Miss Judge was pleased with lots of these ideas and we will discuss them with Mr Dale

Agenda for the next meeting: fundraising ideas for Lent and Comic Relief. We will do a joint meeting
with Worship Leaders



